Canvass of Grayson County General Election, November 6, 2018

The Grayson County Electoral Board met on Tuesday, November 6, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. at the Election
office. The Board received the Election Results from the Chiefs and reviewed the materials. The meeting
was adjourned at 9:00. The Canvass was resumed at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, November 7, 2018. The
Board conducted the Canvass of votes for United States Senate, House of Representatives, and Proposed
Constitutional Amendment Questions 1 & 2. All provisional ballots were justified.

The Canvass was completed at noon. The work of all officers was complete.

The Abstracts were completed at the end of the provisional period, Friday, November 9, 2018. One copy
of the Abstracts was delivered to the Clerk of Court; one copy was given to the General Registrar to be sent
to the State Board; one copy was retained, with the originals, for the records of the Electoral Board. They
are with the minute book.

Next Meeting: January 9, 2019; 3:00 in the Election Office.
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Approved:

Q’%Ox L ( D?&M

Sarah H. Osborne, Chairwoman

Chgade St /[ 1)

Charles Sturgill, 'Vi@Chafrman




